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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 
318 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 26 June 2024 

Area:             South East Queensland 

Locality: Tweed River Entrance 

Activity: commencement of dredging operations 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Dredging operations will commence at the entrance to the Tweed River, Latitude. 28o 10.3’ S, Longitude. 
1530 33.4’ E, from 8 July 2024 (subject to weather conditions). Dredging will operate 24 hours per day, 7 
days a week for approximately 60 days.  
 
Associated sand placement operations may take place at designated deposit locations between Bilinga to 
the North and Fingal to the South.  
Approximate positions: 
• Point Danger, Latitude 28° 9.8’ S, Longitude. 153° 33’ E to Latitude 28° 10.0’ S, Longitude. 153° 33.4’ E  
• Far North - Bilinga - Latitude 28° 8' S, Longitude 153°30' E to; 
• Far South - Fingal – Latitude 28°11' S, Longitude 153°34' E 
 
Mariners are advised to exercise caution and pass the dredge at minimum speed to reduce wash. 
If required, the Dredger "Trud R" can be contacted on VHF16.
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: 813, 814 
ENC Cells affected:  429153 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


